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The Process

● As a result of many years of planning and leadership efforts by community members, parents, 
volunteers, and Denton ISD team members, the 2023 bond includes a rebuild of Ginnings Elementary

● Determination was made that the site of Ginnings Elementary will not accommodate a rebuild without 
the demolition of the current building

● Meetings were held with Ginnings faculty and staff members 
● Community meetings are held on two nights:

○ Monday, Nov. 18
○ Tuesday, Dec. 3

● Board workshop on Tuesday, Dec.10 to discuss drafts and potential revisions based on community 
feedback

● If changes are made, the new draft maps will be posted on the district website at 
www.dentonisd.org/Ginnings2025 

● New attendance boundaries will go into effect for the 2025-2026 school year; finalized attendance 
boundary maps will be posted on the district website

http://www.dentonisd.org/Ginnings2025




Proposed Map

● Evers Park - Brown
● Hodge - Dark Green
● Shultz - Light Green



Elementary Projections

School Capacity 25/26 26/27

Evers Park 740 725 728

Hodge 740 752 787

Shultz 740 753 769

Ginnings Elementary 
will reopen in the fall 

of 2027. 

*These projections include only zoned students, they do not 
include students on transfer



More Information & Questions

● All faculty and staff members at Ginnings Elementary will complete a survey 
with their top three campus choices before Christmas break

● Visit www.dentonisd.org/Ginnings2025  to stay up-to-date with information

http://www.dentonisd.org/Ginnings2025

